
    

 
  

  
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Marine Safety Information Bulletin 

Commandant MSIB Number:  09-14 
U.S. Coast Guard Date:  June 12, 2014 
Directorate of Marine Safety, Security & Stewardship Contact: Michael Brown 
2703 Martine Luther King Jr. Ave. S.E. Phone:  (202) 372-1081 
Washington, DC 20593 E-Mail: Michael.W.Brown@uscg.mil 

Conditions of Entry Notice Published 

The Coast Guard announced today via a Federal Register publication of a notice that conditions of entry have 
been implemented for vessels arriving from ports in the Federal Republic of Nigeria with the exceptions the 
ports listed in the Federal Register: docket number USCG-2014-0067.  

The imposition of conditions of entry on vessels arriving from Nigeria is not a trade sanction and does not ban 
Nigerian ships from entering US ports.  However, ships are required to take certain additional security-related 
measures while at non-exempt Nigerian port facilities.  This action is being taken because the Coast Guard has 
determined that ports in the Federal Republic of Nigeria are no longer maintaining effective anti-terrorism 
measures with certain exceptions. 

The notice and related materials may be reviewed at http://www.regulations.gov docket number: USCG-2014-
0067 or by going to http://homeport.uscg.mil, clicking the “Maritime Security” and then “International Port 
Security Program” tabs, and following the link. 

For more information, please contact Mr. Michael Brown, Chief, International Port Security Division, 
Commandant (CG-5411), U.S. Coast Guard, at (202) 372-1081. 
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This release has been issued for public information and notification purposes only. 

Please refer to the document(s) published in the Federal Register for specific details and requirements of subjects announced here.
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